
City of La Crosse WWTP 
 

Biosolids Disposal Summary Spring 2020 
 

 
 

➢ March, 6th  City of La Crosse WWTP had about 10-14 days of  Biosolids storage left. 

 

➢ March 9th BPW approved A-1 Advanced Pumping as a contractor for disposal of 

biosolids as DNR other methods of disposal. (A-1 Advanced Pumping’s facility is DNR 

Permitted for City of La Crosse Biosolids) 

 

• March 11th A-1 Advanced Pumping Started Hauling Biosolids by March 15th  A-

1 had hauled 1.97 Million Gallons to DNR permitted ag tank as other methods. 

 

➢ March 16th BPW approved entering into an agreement with A-1 Advanced Pumping to 

manage Biosolids Program for the City of La Crosse. 

 

➢ March 16th contractor hauled 800 yards of Cake to the Landfill for disposal. 

 

➢ April, 1st A-1 Advanced Pumping started hauling Biosolids to DNR approved fields and 

to there tanks as other methods for disposal. 

 

➢ April, 23rd A-1 Advanced Pumping had completed disposal of Biosolids from La Crosse 

WWTP please reference spread sheet for total gallons hauled. 

 

• A-1 Advanced Pumping hauled 5.6 MG of Biosolids from April 1st to April, 23rd, 

this totally emptied WWTP storage system. A-1 will return in 2 weeks to dispose 

of the remainder of biosolids produced. 

• Note La Crosse WWTP produces 35,000 gallons/day of liquid biosolid’s about 

12 million gallons a year. 

• Note it was a total gallon hauled spring 2020 to date 7.5 million gallons hauled 

off Isle La Plume in 15 working days equaling 1,518 truckloads. 

• In the12 years of working at La Crosse WWTP I’ve never seen the storage tanks 

so empty. 

 

Thank You for your support, 

 Jared Greeno,                                                                   04/28/2020 

 


